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Hawaii Chapter




For release: March 1, 2017

For information, contact Stirling Morita, 347-0388

The Hawaii Chapter of the Society of Professional Journalists has extended until March 15 the deadline for college students to apply for 11 internships at various news organizations in summer 2017.

The internships will be at the Honolulu Star-Advertiser; Pacific Business News; Hawaii, Hawaii Business, Honolulu and Pacific Edge magazines; Honolulu Civil Beat; Hawaii News Now; KHON Channel 2; Alexander & Baldwin; and Hawaii Public Radio.

Interested people can visit www.hawaiispj.org to view the original announcement and download an application form. They can send to spjinterns@gmail.com the following: the application, a cover letter of introduction, work samples, references, coursework and any news media experience.
